
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Board of Elders 

Gary Jepson  (Chair)     920-312-1856              Dan Patterson                  920-410-3245 

Joel Cook                       920-589-4014 Elroy Post                          920-573-2257 

Board of Trustees 
Ken Koeppen (Chair)   920-850-0719  Bernice Post                      920-233-5968 

Don Bradley                  920-312-0638  Bruce Schreiber                920-379-0363  

Mark Degler                  920-237-2995 David Stadler                    920-379-7321    

Tom Petersen               920-427-9616 Robin Thayer                    920-216-3566 

Board Chairs & Other Contacts 
Deacons              Dustin Arthur                   920-698-6048  

Deaconess          Corinne Stadler                920 233-2639  

Library Elizabeth Fisher               920-385-8685  

Nursery Amanda Woller               920-252-1085  

Treasurer Lynn Brown                      920-912-7126  

World Ministry Martha Blomberg             920-203-1590 

AWANA Commander    Jim Engler                         920-233-7182  

Sunday School  Superintendent        Kristen Anklam                920-216-9882  

Elder Flocks 

          A through B - call Pastor Brian 

          C through E - call Joel Cook 
          F through J - call Pastor Rick 
          K through N -  call Gary Jepson 
          O through R - call Dan Patterson 

          S through S -  call Elroy Post 
          T through Z – call Jim Stadler 

1325 Georgia Street     -     Oshkosh, WI  54902   
Phone: (920) 231-8231   Fax: (920) 231-8243 
e-mail: info@plymouthchurchoshkosh.com      
website: www.plymouthchurchoshkosh.com 

 
Senior Pastor: Rick Hopkins  (920) 203-8292                                  

Associate Pastor: Brian Bradley  (920) 312-0637  
Youth Pastor:  Daniel Alexander  (920) 279-5881 

  Calling Pastor : Jim Stadler  (920) 379-5245    

Ladies Retreat at Lake Lundgren 
Join us for a wonderful weekend at Lake Lundgren on September 13-15! 

Pick up a brochure on the bulletin board next to the office & send in 
your registration. Please, add your name to the Rides sheet on the 

bulletin board.  

Choir Announcement: Psalms 69:30–I will praise God’s Name in 
song, & glorify Him with thanksgiving. This is our goal in choir! Our 

first practice will be Thursday, September 5 at 7 pm. Plan now to return 
or join us in singing praise to God!  

All-Church Picnic 
Sunday, September 8th at Noon in the Plymouth Fellowship Hall 

Please join the Community Committee and the Operation Christmas 
Child Team for an afternoon of  food, fun and fellowship! 

Meat provided by Alpha Dogs.  Please bring a dish to share.   
A-M - side dish  N-Z - dessert         Please sign up! 

          Operation Christmas Child 
   Please bring: Coloring Books & Colored Pencils, 
Pencil sharpeners, scissors, full size erasers, pencils 
      Thank you for helping fill a “Gospel Opportunity”   
            to send to children around the world! 
         Check out our Silent Auction items in the Education Hall!!   
                    Bidding will close at the All-Church Picnic! 

Summer Reading Program 2019 
NOW - August 31 

Get a Clue....... At the Library! 
Sundays: 8:30 - 9 a.m. and 10:15 a.m. - 12 p.m. 

Wednesdays: 6:30 - 8:00 p.m. 

Full Circle Speaker Coming - Sunday, September 8th 
What is a full circle speaker?  It is someone who received  
a shoebox gift when they were a child, and now as an  
adult, they travel and share the impact that gift had on  
them and their relationship with Christ! Come to the  
Church Picnic to hear the testimony of Alina Aisina! 

M&M Tubes 
It’s time to start collecting quarters for Shoeboxes!!   

Stop in the church office and pick up a tube (yes, there are M&M’s 
inside!) - fill it with quarters - and return it to the office to get your 
name in a drawing for an Operation Christmas Child mug or shirt! 

Money raised will help pack and ship the 600 shoeboxes we hope to fill! 

mailto:info@plymouthchurchoshkosh.com
http://www.plymouthchurchoshkosh.com/


Nursery Workers Today:  Monitor: Kendra Arthur 
9:00: Jodi Matiash, Debbie Atkinson, Jordan Paterson & Mac Matiash 

10:30:Lynn Brown, Bernice Post & Jess Bradley 
Nursery Workers Next Sunday: Monitor: Molly MacAdam  

9:00: Candy Stadler, Emily Kienetz, Jaelyn Stadler & Leo Matiash 
10:30:  Lynn Brown, Becca Jepson & Amanda Woller 

Fund August 11, 2019 Offering 

General -- Needed Weekly: $7,318.15 $6,185.96 

Building $100.00 

Flooring (ongoing) $0.00   

Van $30.00 

Needed Year to Date: $204,908.20 Received: $197,359.38 

Attendance  August 11, 2019 182 

If it is between … Then call … Phone # 

9 a.m.-3 p.m. Weekdays Church Office 231-8231 

3 p.m.-9 a.m. Daily Marilyn Sherron 231-6379 

Schedule for This Week August 18-24, 2019 

Weekly Tithes & Offerings 

To share a prayer request or praise on the Prayer Chain: 

Greeter Today:  Deb Cool & Robin Thayer 

Greeter Next Week:  Sue Stadler & Carol Jepson 

Welcome to Plymouth Church! 
 Sunday, August 18, 2019 

 
 

 
 
“In the Garden”               #606                                   
“Just a Closer Walk with Thee”             #607 
 
Prayer of Dedication  
Tithes & Offerings  
 
“I’ll Fly Away” 
“He Lives” 
“Since Jesus Came Into My Heart” 
 
Welcome and Dedication of Youth Pastor Daniel & Kirsten Alexander 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Pastoral Prayer 
Message                                                         Pastor Rick Hopkins 

Closing Prayer and Benediction 
 

 

 

 

 

  We are glad you are here to worship the Lord with us today!  

If you are visiting, please fill out a Visitor Card and place it in 

the offering plate.  Also, stop at our Welcome Center for a  

special gift and some information on our church. 

Children’s Church Dismissal  
Age 3-preschool - should be taken by their parents directly to 

Toddler Room #232, across from the nursery.    
Kindergarten through 2nd grade - meet the teachers at the 

back of the sanctuary.   
Grades 3-5 have the option of filling out worship notes found 

on the literature table. 
Parents- Please do not let your child head to Children's 

Church until they are dismissed.  Thank you. 

Today   
9:00 a.m. Worship Service 
10:30 a.m. Sunday School for every age 

6:00 p.m. Evening Service 

Monday   

11:30 a.m. YAH at Delta 
7:00 p.m. Christian Education Meeting  

Tuesday   
6:30 p.m. Elders’ Meeting 

Wednesday   
6:30-8:00 p.m. Church Library is Open 

6:30 p.m. Bible Study Led By Pastor Rick 
Thursday   

Noon Prayer Meeting in  Room 205 
Friday   

6:00 p.m. College & Career 
Saturday  

Missionary Minute - Anne Ockers 
Ann just had her 85th birthday, August 1st.  On July 10th, she had surgery and 

had two weeks of hard therapy. 
She asked for two prayer needs. Her daughter and son-in-aw in Australia, 
where they have been missionaries there for many years and love it.  The 

church has had some changes and many are thinking about leaving.  Would 
like wisdom to know if this is the right thing to do or pray that things would 

work out for everyone.  Also, she’d like prayer for a leader of the group  
teaching English.  The gentleman they had moved.  Anne loves to teach, but 

is not up to being the head leader.   
Most of all, she wants us to know that she loves the people at Plymouth and 

still would love to visit us. 

Work Day Scheduled   
The Trustees have scheduled a work day to clean up the church 

on Saturday, August  24th at 8AM. 
Everyone is needed!! 

Ministry Building Use Request Forms must now be filled out for ANY 
ministry event that will be using the buildings or grounds.   

Forms are available in the church office.     
Any questions, please see the office, a Pastor, Elder or Trustee. 

Thanks so much for your prayers, calls and visits since my back 
surgery.  I’m progressing very well, and each day is a little easier.   

The Lord has shown His mercy and grace to me through it all, and I’m 
grateful.  

Sincerely, Marti Schultz  

AWANA News & Needs 
Wednesday, August 21  6:30PM - Leaders Meeting 

Wednesday, August 28   6:00PM - All Workers Meeting 
Wednesday, August 28  7:00PM Parents Meeting and Registration 

Wednesday, September 4 AWANA Starts! 
Workers are needed in all areas.  

We especially need a leader for the 5th & 6th grade boys.  
If you are able to help in any capacity, please contact Jim Engler. 

We want to extend a special welcome to  
Pastor Daniel and Kirsten Alexander!! 

Daniel will be serving as our Youth Pastor - starting tomorrow!.   
We look forward to working with and serving along side of you! 

It’s a Baby Shower! 
Please join us on Saturday, September 7 at 1PM  

to celebrate with Alyssa Bueso!   
Alyssa and Sergio are expecting an addition to their family this fall, so 

come and help us bless them!  Please sign up! 

Congratulations to Jon & Rebecca (Simpson) Litsey,  
who were married here yesterday.  May God Bless your marriage! 


